
Stop Signs and Enhanced Crosswalks For Farmland Elementary School Safety 
 
 
       
 
 

Thanks to the untiring efforts of our president, Ed Rich, Montgomery County DOT has finally  
approved and installed all-way stop signs on Farmland Drive and Hitching Post Lane at Old 
Gate Road. Our elementary school students can now cross on the clearly marked crosswalks 
and not have to be fearful of speeding cars on our residential arterial streets.  

Greater Farmland Civic Association Is Successful  
with Two Major Community Projects! 

Have You Noticed The New Letters on 
the Tildenwood Drive Entrance? 
 

Marta Vogel spearheaded, researched, and  
followed through on the design, ordering, and  
installation of our new metal letters. This was a  
3-year project, paid for with GFCA dues.  
 

The old wooden letters, with some already missing, 
were removed, the wall cleared of vines, power-
washed, and new letters permanently installed.  

We have so many dedicated volunteers working 
on multiple projects and events. We appreciate 
everyone’s efforts and encourage our neighbors 

to join in the fun!  
Email info@GreaterFarmland.org 


